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IMPORTANT DATES 

 Monday 11 March 

BCPS Playgroup  

 

 Tuesday 12 March 

P&F Meeting (8:45am) 

 

 Friday 15 March 

Year 2 Assembly (8:45am) 

P&F sausage sizzle 

 

 Tuesday 19 March/
Wednesday 20 March 

 School Photos 

 

 Friday 22 March 

 Year 6 Mass (8:45am) 

 

 Saturday 23 March 

 Sacrament of Reconciliation 

(St Andrew’s Church at 3pm) 
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LENT 

On Wednesday we celebrated Ash Wednesday with Mass led by Father Dariusz. It 
was wonderful to see the parents who were able to join us. Thank you to everyone 
who was involved in preparing the Mass. 
 Ash Wednesday marked the beginning of Lent. Lent is a time of preparation; a     
season of repentance, prayer and fasting before Easter. The 40 days of Lent, which 
precedes Easter, is based on two Biblical accounts: the 40 years of wilderness      
wandering by the Israelites and our Lord's 40 days in the wilderness at which point 
He was tempted by Satan. 
Each year the Church observes Lent where we, like Israel and our Lord, are tested. 
We participate in abstinence, times of fasting, confession and acts of mercy to 
strengthen our faith and devotional disciplines. The goal of every Christian is to leave 
Lent a stronger and more vital person of faith than when we entered. 
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION 
It was wonderful to see so many families at the workshop for the Sacrament of    
Reconciliation last week. If you were not able to attend the workshop, please make 
sure you have contacted either the class teacher or myself directly. The Sacrament of 
Reconciliation will take place on Saturday 23 March at 3pm in St Andrew’s Church, 
Clarkson. Please keep our Reconciliation Candidates in your prayers, as they prepare 
to receive the sacrament for the first time. 

 

“But the fruit of the Spirit is love, joy, peace, patience, kindness, goodness,             
faithfulness, gentleness and self-control.” Galatians 5:22-23 

 
Miss Dee Campbell 

http://www.biblestudytools.com/search/?t=niv&q=ga+5:22-23
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STUDENTS OF THE   
FORTNIGHT 

 

Pre-Primary 

 Aotea Akroyd 

 

Year One 

  Ellie Walker 

 

Year Two 

  Emily Epple 

 

Year Three 

  Ante Rados 

 

Year Four 

  Catherine McAuley 

 

Year Five 

  Ayen Marial 

 

Sport 

  Deng Nyok (Year 6) 
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Dear Parents, Children and Friends, 

On Wednesday Fr. Dariusz led us in our Ash Wednesday celebration and he was delighted with 
the way the children participated in the mass. During his homily Fr. Dariusz encouraged the 
children to listen to their parents and speak nicely to one another throughout the Lenten    
period. Over the remaining 38 days of Lent please discuss with your children how Lent is a time 
to reflect and look at ways in which all of us can become more Christ like in our actions and in 
our words. Starting by speaking nicely and listening to our parents could be the way to start 
this journey. 

Our first Brighton Catholic Primary School Playgroup session will be held this coming Monday 
11 March. Thanks to some enthusiastic parents, under the guidance of Playgroup WA, the first 
session will commence at 8.45am in the Kindergarten rooms and conclude at 10.15am. I think 
this addition of the BCPSP is a fabulous addition to our school.  Thanks to all involved in putting 
this new initiative into becoming a reality. 

The Australian Government through the Department of Education and Training have instructed 
all schools to seek from the parents and guardians of students to provide their 2019 Student 
Residential Address and Other information collection notice. A copy of  what is expected as 
outlined by the Australian Government has been attached as an appendix to the newsletter.  

Thanks to Mrs. Nicole Bond, Mrs. Fiona McDonald, Miss Dee Campbell and Mr. Jason Baker for 
organising and running the Reconciliation Workshop last week. Feedback from the workshop 
was very positive. Thanks parents for bringing your children to the workshop and for your par-
ticipation. After much preparation and anticipation, the children will receive the Sacrament of 
Reconciliation on Saturday 23 March at 3.00pm in the St. Andrew’s hall.  Over the next couple 
of weeks please keep the children in your prayers as they continue on their journey to receive 
the sacrament. 

The P&F continue to be busy with the children enjoying last Friday’s Cake Stall, thanks to the 
generous families who provided the goodies for the children. Their next treat for the children 
is the upcoming Sausage Sizzle to be held next Friday 15 March.  Order forms for the Sausage 
Sizzle were sent home earlier in the week and need to be returned along with the money by 
Tuesday 12 March. The next P&F meeting is scheduled for 8.45am on Tuesday 12 March in the 
staffroom, all welcome. 

Congratulations to the Year 3 children on their outstanding assembly performance last week. It 
was fabulous to watch and listen to the ‘Talk For Writing’ concept being demonstrated to the 
school community.  Your ability to remember all the steps involved was super.  Thanks to the 
staff who assisted in the preparation of the children.  Congratulations to the Year 4 children on 
the way you participated in the mass this morning, your prayer responses and singing was a 
wonderful way to demonstrate your love for Jesus. Thanks to staff members involved in      
organising the mass. It was lovely to see a number of parents in attendance.  

In the first edition of our newsletter this year I said I would highlight one of the 12 Codes that 
form our school’s Code of Conduct.  I must apologise as I forgot to put in the information in the 
last newsletter.  In the body of today’s newsletter, I have highlighted Code One, ‘You act safely 
and competently’. The Code of Conduct applies to all within our community, parents, staff, 
children and community members.  Please take the time to read the information below and if 
you would like further clarification please come and ask. 

Please note that School Photos will be taken on Tuesday 19 & Wednesday 20 March.             
Information about ordering was sent home this week. 

Harmony Day will be celebrated on Thursday 21 March. Details of how we will celebrate this 
important day will be sent home shortly via SeeSaw.   

Happy International Women’s Day to all the special ladies in our community. 

God Bless and take care, 

James Danaher 

PRINCIPAL’S POST 



 

 

CODE OF CONDUCT 
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Conduct Statement 1 

You act safely and competently  

Guidelines  

1. You are expected to put the safety of students ahead of every other relevant but secondary consideration. 

2. In doing so, you are expected to act within the scope of your expertise and role within the school community. 

3. If the safety and well-being of a student requires skills and experience outside your core competency, you must refer the    
student to the appropriate expert. 

4. You are personally responsible within the context of your position in the school community for the provision of safe and com-
petent student education.  It is your responsibility to maintain the competence necessary to fulfil your role.  Maintenance of 
competence includes participation in ongoing professional development to maintain and improve knowledge, skills and      
attitudes relevant to your role in your school. 

5. You recognise that the Principal, staff, parents and students assess your ability to act safety and competently based on your 
behaviour and decision making, and you do likewise in your assessment of them. You are responsible for conducting yourself 
in all things such that there is no speculation, doubt or ambiguity that you do so in the best interests of students.  You must 
take reasonable steps to avoid situations where your decisions or behaviour could be interpreted as putting students at risk. 
You must also notify the Principal as soon as possible if you found yourself in such a position of ambiguity so that you can    
explain the circumstances.   

6. You recognise each student’s and their parents’ right to receive accurate information; be protected against foreseeable risk of 
harm; and be involved in and informed about decisions in relation to their education.  

7. You perform your role in the school within your professional or industry competency and according to school policies and any 
standards or codes applicable to your profession or industry. 

8. You notify an appropriate person or the Principal, of any information relevant to maintaining student safety and well-being, or 
any observation of questionable, unethical or unlawful behaviour, including breaches of this Code, and intervene to safeguard 
the student if the circumstances require it.   

9. You ensure that any information you receive relevant to the safety and well-being of students is either acted upon by you in 
the best interests of the student if you are the relevant decision maker, or passed to the relevant decision maker for them to 
act.  

10. You perform your work in a safe and competent manner that is not compromised by personal health limitations, including the 
use of alcohol or other substances that may alter your capacity to act safely. If your health threatens your ability to work    
safely and competently, you have a responsibility to seek assistance to address your health needs. This may include making a 
confidential report to an appropriate authority. 

11. You perform duties in partnership with parents and school staff and in accordance with the standards of your profession or 
industry (e.g. Teachers Registration Board) 

12. You perform duties in accordance with wider standards relating to safety and quality in education and student care and      
responsibility for a safe school, such as those relating to occupational health and safety, mandatory and critical incident      
reporting, and participation in incident analysis and formal open disclosure procedures. 

13. You make decisions about students based on their age, ability, and in the best interests of the student’s sense of security, and 
physical, social, emotional and mental safety. 

14. You seek advice, assistance and second opinions from experts and Principal as necessary.  



 

 

 
             

LIBRARY  NEWS 
 

Introducing – Author – Kate Forsyth 
Series – The Chain of Charms 
First book – The Gypsy Crown 

This is the first book in this series which is about two children, 
Emilia Finch and her cousin Luka, a monkey, a dog and a dancing 

bear in search of the chain of charms. 

 
If you like the sound of this book, come and borrow it from the 

Library. 
  

SCHOOL FEES 

Dear Parents, 
2019 annual school fee statements will be sent 
home with the eldest child early next week.  All families will receive a one
-off annual statement, even if  you are on direct debit. 
 
Families on Health Care Card, please update your expired card so you can 
continue to receive the discount for this year.  
 
Regards 
Geneve Bastian 
Finance Officer 
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SEESAW  

THIS WEEK IN OUR 
SCHOOL 
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577  

183  

724  

863 

KINDERGARTEN 2020 

 

Any children born between 1 July 2015 to 30 June 2016 are due to           

commence Kindergarten next year.  If you have not submitted an Enrolment 

Application, please come into the office and pick up a form or you can 

download the application from our school website. 



 

 

Our School Photos will be taken on:  

Tuesday 19th of March 2019,  

Wednesday 20th of March 2019,   

 

Class Photos/Portraits: 

  Every Student will have their photo taken, whether they are purchasing photos or not.   

 We are using the online ordering system. Your child was given an online ordering instruction slip and a 
unique student shootkey on Tuesday. Log onto www.msp.com.au and follow the prompts to place your 
order. 

 If you lose your shootkey the school office will have a copy to quote back to you. 

 The expiry date for online ordering is the 26.03.19. Any orders received after this date will incur a $30.00 
archive fee. You can email your order request through to reorders.perth@msp.com.au or call their office 
on 08 9240 8000   

 Family Photos: 

 Envelopes can be obtained from Administration. 

 Family photos are taken each morning before school. 

 Please ensure that your family envelope and payment are handed to the Photographers on photo day.  

 If you do not have the correct money we will provide any change needed when photos are delivered to 
school.  

 Family photos cannot be ordered online.  

 

SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS 
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Brighton P & F Proudly Present  
      Our FIRST Quiz Night! 

        SAVE THE DATE 
        Saturday May 25th 
       Doors open 6:00pm 

Tickets on SALE March 25th. 
 



 

 

SPORT NEWS  

 THE FOLLOWING TABLES INCLUDE INFORMATION FOR ALL ACTIVITIES OFFERED BEFORE AND AFTER SCHOOL THIS TERM. IF YOU REQUIRE ANY 
ADDITIONAL INFORMATION PLEASE ASK THE OFFICE OR CONTACT THE ASSOCIATION.  
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SPORT 

Kindy-

YR6 Boys 

and Girls 

  

CONTACT FOR REGISTRA-

TION and FURTHER INFO 

  

COST 

  

DAY/TIME/

LOCATION 

Martial 

Arts – 

SMART 

weeks 1-

10 

Ryan Rajendran 

 info@smartmatkd.com 

0450 098 118 

$70 - Annual Membership & 

Sports Insurance 2019 

  

$11.54 weekly or $23.08 fort-

nightly or $50 monthly via 

EZIDEBIT 

  

$50 Uniform (FREE Uniform for 

first 10 students who sign up in 

Term 1). 

Tuesday 

3:00-4:00pm 

Gym 

Basket-

ball 

Wolfpack 

(25chn) 

Week 2-8 

www.wolfpackbasketball.com.a

u 

development@wolves.asn.au 

 

P  08 9300 1325 

 Click on link to register https://

docs.google.com/forms/d/

e/1FAIpQLSeEZDWYU07q1nrj3

7o10lAldhXqgfhq3RHtVVedzLC

NUuBK1w/viewform?

Cost : $50  

**cost includes Wolfpack Basket-

ball & Water bottle 

  

BSB – 306 082 

Acc – 419 691 2 

Ref – <Surname> BCPS 

  

Monday  

2:50pm - 3:35pm 

Gym 

  

Jungle     

Konga 

Weeks 2-

8 

FIT – Fun In Training 

Rita Cole - funintrain-

ing@yahoo.com.au 

See office for enrolment form 

  

$50 per term paid to 

  

Fun In Training Australia Pty Ltd 

BSB - 062692 

Acc– 33315742 

Thursday 

 2:50-3:50pm 

Gym 

Acro 

yoga/

pilates 

  

FIT – Fun In Training 

Rita Cole - funintrain-

ing@yahoo.com.au 

See office for enrolment form 

$50 per term paid to 

  

Fun In Training Australia Pty Ltd 

BSB - 062692 

Tuesday 

2:50-3:50pm 

Library 

  

mailto:info@smartmatkd.com
mailto:raj@smartmatkd.com
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wolfpackbasketball.com.au%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102a08d6599bbeff%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636794922796899713&sdata=Z%2Fo9zarWf
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.wolfpackbasketball.com.au%2F&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102a08d6599bbeff%7Cc5852f2336334f29b38651da53e35e23%7C0%7C0%7C636794922796899713&sdata=Z%2Fo9zarWf
mailto:development@wolves.asn.au
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeEZDWYU07q1nrj37o10lAldhXqgfhq3RHtVVedzLCNUuBK1w%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeEZDWYU07q1nrj37o10lAldhXqgfhq3RHtVVedzLCNUuBK1w%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeEZDWYU07q1nrj37o10lAldhXqgfhq3RHtVVedzLCNUuBK1w%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeEZDWYU07q1nrj37o10lAldhXqgfhq3RHtVVedzLCNUuBK1w%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLSeEZDWYU07q1nrj37o10lAldhXqgfhq3RHtVVedzLCNUuBK1w%2Fviewform%3Fvc%3D0%26c%3D0%26w%3D1&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cfac3f1b5fe6b4f85102
mailto:funintraining@yahoo.com.au
mailto:funintraining@yahoo.com.au
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Tennis 

Week 3-10 

(age 5-12yrs) 

Kevin Bielefeldt 

peter@tennislessonsperth.com.au 

 0417 935 659 

See office for enrolment form 

$110 

(Includes tro-

phy, certificate 

and wind up 

day)  

Tuesday 

7:30-8:15am 

(Courts) 

Swimming 

Weeks 1-10 

  

The Swim School, Merriwa 

Sam Currie 

 swimschoolmanager@gmail.com 

9305 2000 

$80 per term 

per child 

Tuesday 7:00-7:30 or  7:35-
8:05am 

Beginner level 1 

 Friday 7:00-7:30am 

Level 3 & 4 

Friday 7:35-8:05am 

Level 5 & higher & Interschool 

Running Club 

(Yr 1-6 

Boys and girls) 

 

Duncan and Linda Wild 

linda@rgwildphotography.com.au 

Click on the link below 

https://goo.gl/

Free Tuesday 

7:30-8:00am 

Week 3—9 

 

Soccer 

  

Nick Corrigan Soccer 

93048111 

0409118228 

Nick1965@bigpond.com 

$90 per term 

Monday 

 3:00-3:50pm 

  

 

AFL West 

Perth 

James Sheehan-Nel 

jsheehannel@wafc.com.au  

(click on link below) 
https://eventdesq.sportstg.com/

index.cfm?
fuseac-

tion=main&EventDesqID=32125&OrgID=1
5985   

 

 

$30 

Tuesday 

Week 4-7 

 

3:00-3:350pm 

Interschool Swimming Carnival year 4-6  

Students who have been attending the before school swimming sessions and are in year 4-6 have the opportunity to represent 
the school at the interschool swimming carnival on Friday March 29th at HBF Arena, Joondalup. Further information will be 
sent home with your child prior to the carnival.   All participants must wear the BCPS black swimming cap which can be       
purchased prior the carnival from the uniform shop for $10.   Parents and carers are encouraged to come and cheer on the 
school at this event, it is always great to see and hear the encouragement for our students.  

Year 6 beach Safety  

For the past 2 weeks our year 6 students have been going to Quinns Beach to participate in the Surf Lifesaving WA beach   
safety program. The students participate in beach games including flags, relays and learn how to dive safely through a wave 
and wade through the water. It is great to see the children so excited every Thursday and learning something new.  

 

mailto:peter@tennislessonsperth.com.au
mailto:swimschoolmanager@gmail.com
mailto:linda@rgwildphotography.com.au
https://goo.gl/forms/39bw097bm0y3h4K92
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feventdesq.sportstg.com%2Findex.cfm%3Ffuseaction%3Dmain%26EventDesqID%3D32125%26OrgID%3D15985&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cdec91900080241c98c9808d6873b60ec%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feventdesq.sportstg.com%2Findex.cfm%3Ffuseaction%3Dmain%26EventDesqID%3D32125%26OrgID%3D15985&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cdec91900080241c98c9808d6873b60ec%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feventdesq.sportstg.com%2Findex.cfm%3Ffuseaction%3Dmain%26EventDesqID%3D32125%26OrgID%3D15985&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cdec91900080241c98c9808d6873b60ec%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feventdesq.sportstg.com%2Findex.cfm%3Ffuseaction%3Dmain%26EventDesqID%3D32125%26OrgID%3D15985&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cdec91900080241c98c9808d6873b60ec%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feventdesq.sportstg.com%2Findex.cfm%3Ffuseaction%3Dmain%26EventDesqID%3D32125%26OrgID%3D15985&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cdec91900080241c98c9808d6873b60ec%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3
https://apac01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Feventdesq.sportstg.com%2Findex.cfm%3Ffuseaction%3Dmain%26EventDesqID%3D32125%26OrgID%3D15985&data=02%7C01%7CAmanda.Croxall%40cewa.edu.au%7Cdec91900080241c98c9808d6873b60ec%7Cc5852f2336334f29b3


 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
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Monday 11 March BCPS playgroup commences 
(8:30am—10:15am) 

Tuesday 12 March P&F Meeting (8:45am) 

Friday 15 March Year 2 Assembly (8:45am) 
P&F sausage sizzle 

Tuesday 19 March School Photos for Kindy, PP, Year 1,              
Year 2, Year 5 & Year 6 students 
Family Photos A—K (8:00am-8:50am) 

Wednesday 20 March School Photos for Year 3 & Year 4        
students 
Family Photos L—Z (8:10am—8:50am) 
Board Meeting (6:00pm) 

Thursday 21 March Harmony Day 

Friday 22 March Year 6 Class Mass (8:45am) 

Saturday 23 March Sacrament of Reconciliation  
(3:00pm at St Andrew’s Church) 

Friday 29 March Swimming Carnival (Years 4—6 ) 

Friday 5 April Year 1 Assembly (8:45am) 
Stations of the Cross (6:00pm) 

Tuesday 9 April  P&F Meeting (8:45am) 

Wednesday 10 April Board Meeting (6:00pm) 

Brighton Catholic Primary 

School 

1051 Connolly Drive,             

Butler  WA  6036 

Postal Address: 

PO Box 350,                              

Quinns  Rocks  WA  6030 

Phone: 08 9562 9500 

Fax: 08 9562 4929 

Absentee Line: 

08 9562 9515  

(Please ring this number if 

your child is not coming into 

school for any reason) 

 

 

SCHOOL TIMES 

8:25am: Students commence 

classes 

Recess:   10:40am—11:05am 

Lunch:     1:10pm—1:45pm 

Home :   2:45pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UNIFORM SHOP 

Uniform shop opening hours are: 

 Monday mornings    8:00am—9:30am  

 Thursday afternoons  2:00pm – 3:00pm 

We can only accept cash or cheque – the school does not have facilities at all 

for Eftpos/credit card payments. 

**Library bags have come in and are now available to be purchased from the 

uniform shop at a cost of $7.00 each. 

 



 

 

BIRTHDAY CELEBRATIONS 
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Congratulations to the following families on recent arrivals: 

The Deng/Domkoc family (Puonyuom) welcome a baby girl ‘Darina’ born                          

21 February. 

The Christie family  (Lukas & Jackson) welcome a baby boy ‘Charlie James’ born              

23 February. 

ST ANDREW’S PARISH, CLARKSON  

(Cnr Belleville Gardens & Victorsen Parade)  

Tel: 9407 7512  

Parish Priest: Father Dariusz Basiaga  

Assistant Priest: Father Marian Brzozowski 

Mass Times:  Saturday 6.00pm  

  Sunday 7.30am/9.00am/5.30pm  

 

A request has been made by Father Dariusz for Children Liturgists.  If any parents would like to volunteer, 

please contact Father Dariusz on 9407 7512 or alternatively see Mrs Bastian in the BCPS school office. 

PARISH 

Happy Birthday to the following students who will be celebrating a birthday over the next two weeks: 

Gracie Johnson, Roisin Keogh, Keanu Carmichael, Patricia Donio, Ciara Price,      

Tariana Davis, Jordan D’Angelo, Eden Desta, Brock Burkin-Povey, Nate Kramme,   

Charlie Jones, Joshua Epple, Dylan Korzhov, Roseline Ajang, Elliot Ashworth,   

Harry Dymock, Benjamin O’Hare, Emily Leahy, Riley Andela, Chase Andela,     

Fletcher Ashworth, Luke Brown, Lauren Clark, William Di Giacomo,                   

Ryan McCombie, Nathaniel Ridley, Madeline Torpy, Isabella Crosby. 

We wish you all a wonderful day! 
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For parents/guardians of students: 

2019 Student Residential Address and Other Information collection notice 

 

This notice is from the Australian Government Department of Education and Training (the department), to 
advise you that the department has requested that your child’s school provide a statement of addresses, in 
accordance with the Australian Education Regulation 2013 (Cth) (Regulation).  

A statement of addresses contains the following information about each student at the school: 

 Student residential address (not student names) 

 Student level of education (i.e. whether the student is a primary or secondary student) 

 Student boarding school status (i.e. whether the student is boarding or a day student) 

 Names and residential addresses of students’ parent(s) and/or guardian(s)  

Schools generate a record number for each student for the purposes of this collection, which is also provided 
to the department. 

Purpose of the collection 

This collection is routinely used to inform Commonwealth school education policy, and to help ensure that 
Commonwealth funding arrangements for non-government schools are based on need, and are fair and 
transparent.  

On 20 September 2018 the Government announced that it will implement a new, improved capacity to 
contribute methodology used in the calculation of the Commonwealth’s needs-based funding arrangements 
for non-government schools. This follows a review of the existing socio-economic status (SES) score 
methodology by the National School Resourcing Board. Further information about the review and the 
Government’s response can be found here: https://www.education.gov.au/review-socio-economic-status-ses-
score-methodology. 

The information collected in the statement of addresses will be used to refine the new capacity to contribute 
methodology and may also be used in school funding calculations from 2020. 

Use and disclosure of personal information 

Your personal information is protected by law, including the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth). Any use and disclosure of 
your personal information relating to the statement of addresses will occur in accordance with the Regulation.  

Your personal information may be used by the department, or disclosed to the Australian Bureau of Statistics 
(ABS), for the purposes of SES score policy development, reviewing SES score methodology, calculating SES 
scores, Commonwealth school education policy development (including school funding), or where it is 
otherwise required or authorised by law.  

For example, your personal information may be provided to the ABS for statistical and research purposes, 
which includes data integration projects such as the Multi-Agency Data Integration Project (MADIP). Further 
information on the MADIP can be found here:  

http://www.abs.gov.au/websitedbs/D3310114.nsf/4a256353001af3ed4b2562bb00121564/9099c77cb979d55
8ca258198001b27a0/$FILE/MADIP%20iPIA_2018.pdf. 

The department may, from time to time, carry out audits of school submissions. In the event of an audit, 
contracted auditors may seek to compare a school’s statement of addresses with student enrolment 
information held by the school. These contractors will not use the information for any other purpose.  

The department may also be required to disclose your personal information to its service providers, including 
the Australian Government Department of Jobs and Small Business, for the purposes of the provision of 
information and communications technology (ICT) support services to the department.  

https://www.education.gov.au/review-socio-economic-status-ses-score-methodology
https://www.education.gov.au/review-socio-economic-status-ses-score-methodology
http://www.abs.gov.au/websitedbs/D3310114.nsf/4a256353001af3ed4b2562bb00121564/9099c77cb979d558ca258198001b27a0/$FILE/MADIP%20iPIA_2018.pdf
http://www.abs.gov.au/websitedbs/D3310114.nsf/4a256353001af3ed4b2562bb00121564/9099c77cb979d558ca258198001b27a0/$FILE/MADIP%20iPIA_2018.pdf


 
 

What do you need to do? 

You are not required to do anything. Your school is responsible for providing the requested details to the 
department, however, you may wish to ensure that your school has the most up-to-date and correct details 
for your family. 

Contacts for further information  

Your school can provide additional information about the process of the address collection.  

If you have any further questions regarding the collection, you can contact the department by:  

 Email: seshelpdesk@education.gov.au 

 Phone (free call): SES helpdesk on 1800 677 027 (Option 4) 

The department’s privacy policy is available on the department’s website at www.education.gov.au. The 
privacy policy contains information about: 

 how individuals can access and seek correction of the personal information held by the department;  

 how complaints about breaches of the Privacy Act 1988 (Cth) can be made; and  

 how the department will deal with these complaints.   

 

mailto:seshelpdesk@education.gov.au
http://www.education.gov.au/


 

WHEN:  Every Monday during term,  
commencing 11 March 2019 

TIME:  8:30-10:15 am 
WHERE: The Kindy Room, Brighton Catholic Primary 

School 
BRING:  A hat and a piece of fruit to be shared 

Brighton 
Catholic 
Primary  
School 
Playgroup 
 

 
PLAYGROUP WA 
INVITES YOU TO ATTEND 

At playgroup you can have fun playing with your child, meet other parents 
and familiarise your child with the school environment ready for school. 

 
The Playgroup is for children aged 0-5.  Everyone is welcome, you don’t 

need to have a child enrolled in the school. 
 

For more information, please contact the school on 9562 9500. 
 

 
 

http://web.brightoncps.wa.edu.au/

